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Mr. Wolf reported that ould report on 16 July
w for a short period and then be away until Labor Day at which time he

would report permanently. He is bringing with him a man named Briggs
to be his assistant.

The Director asked whether was to be hired.
It was pointed out that this wouldn't be one until the contract had
been signed and that certain unanticipated difficulties had risen in
this connection.

Mr. Kirkpatrick reported that General Truscott had advocated
including East German Scientists in the defector center and expressed
the opinion that they could handle them.

It was recommended that the Psychological Strategy Board be
convened for a meeting at an early date inasmuch as a month has
lapsed since the last meeting.

The Director said that Mr. Kirkpatrick and Mr. Wolf should
call on Mrs. Rosenberg at her convenience to discuss the matter of
military personnel.
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